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INT. MEGALATOR / HOST STAND1 1

ANGLE ON THE HOST STAND.

HOST
Welcome to “Massive Monster 
Mayhem”! The only game show on TV 
where heroic kids battle giant 
monsters from outer space to save 
Earth, and win awesome prizes!

The HOST motions to the three HEROES appearing off-screen.

HOST (CONT’D)
These three insane -- I mean 
insanely BRAVE heroes will race 
through the ultimate elimination 
course:

(then)
The Megalator!

HOST (CONT’D)
The two Heroes with the fastest 
times in The Megalator will be 
teleported to an alien planet to 
compete head to head in:

(then)
The Mega Duel!

HOST (CONT’D)
Whoever lives to tell the tale... I 
mean wins the Mega Duel, will be 
grown 300 feet tall, to face the 
Massive Monster superstar in Mega 
City. It’s:

(then)
The Monster Mashdown!

===
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HOST
It looks like we’ve got an exciting 
episode where Master Mayhem might 
just explode!

The Host considers...



HOST (CONT’D)
You know, if he does blow up, I 
hope some pieces fall to Earth. I 
hear it’s good luck if you catch a 
leg from the sky.

(then)
Which is kind of gross.

(then)
Let’s meet this week’s exploding 
heroes! I mean NON-exploding. 
Hopefully NON-exploding heroes. Heh 
heh...

===
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HOST 
To play “Master Blaster”, our 
heroes will have two minutes to 
blast away at each other’s targets. 
Whoever gets the most hits wins.

HOST (CONT’D)
But ammo doesn’t just grow on 
trees. In fact, nothing does, 
because years ago, Master Mayhem 
melted all the trees! Our hero will 
have to cross the spinning 
platforms and pillars to grab their 
ammo while avoiding a fall into the 
lake of hot lava!

HOST (CONT’D)
But don’t worry, if you fall and 
melt in the lava, sure it will hurt 
a lot, but we’ve cloned our heroes 
and we’ll send in another one to 
keep the game going!

END OF SIDES
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